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Melanie Miller

From: Shields, Ann <ann.shields@ncdenr.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2018 10:59 AM
To: John Richardson
Cc: Vencelin Harris; Laura Selmer; Lance Norris; Linda Smith
Subject: RE: [External] RE: Status Update for 828 MLK Jr Blvd Property

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hi John, thanks for the update. This will be sufficient until the next update in a couple of months. 
 
 

Ann Shields 
Hydrogeologist, Division of Waste Management 
North Carolina Department of Environmental Quality 
919.707.8024 (Office) 
Ann.Shields@ncdenr.gov 

 
 
 

From: John Richardson [mailto:jrichardson@townofchapelhill.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 14, 2018 10:45 AM 
To: Shields, Ann <ann.shields@ncdenr.gov> 
Cc: Vencelin Harris <vharris@townofchapelhill.org>; Laura Selmer <lselmer@townofchapelhill.org>; Lance Norris 
<lnorris@townofchapelhill.org>; Linda Smith <lsmith@townofchapelhill.org> 
Subject: [External] RE: Status Update for 828 MLK Jr Blvd Property 
 
CAUTION: External email. Do not click links or open attachments unless verified. Send all suspicious email as an attachment to 
Report Spam. 

 
Hi Ann, 
 
Following up on the email below, I wanted to share that our project team continues to evaluate the option of a 
Brownfields application for the Police Station site and plans to check in with the Town Council in September.   
 
We will send another update in the next 45-60 days.  
 
Please let me know if there’s anything else you need from us. 
 
Thanks, 
John 
 

From: John Richardson  
Sent: Thursday, June 21, 2018 4:27 PM 
To: 'Shields, Ann' <ann.shields@ncdenr.gov> 
Cc: Vencelin Harris <vharris@townofchapelhill.org>; Laura Selmer <lselmer@townofchapelhill.org>; Lance Norris 
<lnorris@townofchapelhill.org>; Jim Orr <jorr@townofchapelhill.org> 
Subject: Status Update for 828 MLK Jr Blvd Property 
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Hi Ann, 
 
In response to John Walch’s request, I am sending an update about the Town’s work related to the 828 Martin Luther 
King Jr Blvd property (existing Police Station property). As we discussed with you and John by phone on Monday, we are 
currently evaluating the option of submitting a Brownfields application for the site.  
 
We will send another update in the next 45-60 days.  
 
Please let me know if there’s anything else you need from us. 
 
Thanks, 
John 

 

 
 
 
 

John Richardson, Community Resilience Officer 
405 Martin Luther King Jr Blvd.  |  Chapel Hill NC 27514 
Town of Chapel Hill  |  www.townofchapelhill.org 
O: 919-969-5075  M: 919-801-8225  
jrichardson@townofchapelhill.org  

 
 


